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NOTICE TO DEXTER AVE AREA RESIDENTS 

 
Starting September 25, 2017, the Meriden Water Division will be replacing approximately 250 

feet of water main in the area of 120-144 Dexter Ave. Eight customers will be placed on 

temporary water main during the project.  

 

The anticipated project completion date is October 27, 2017. The project hours will be Monday-

Friday, 7 am -3:30 pm. Temporary road closure and discolored water may occur during the 

project. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Water Division at (203) 630-4256 Monday-Friday,  

7 am -3:30 pm 

 

If after hour issues arise, please contact the Meriden Police Department at (203) 238-1911. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this project. 

Meriden Water Division 

 


